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May 20, 2018 

 

Dr. Shaoxian Song, Dean 

School of Resources and Environmental Engineering 

Wuhan University of Technology 

Luoshi Road 122, Wuhan, Hubei Province 

China 

 

Dear Dr. Song: 

I am happy to extend an invitation to you to visit the Department of Mining Engineering at the 

University of Kentucky on Saturday, August 4, 2018.  Although I may be out of town on business 

on that date, I will arrange for a Professor, preferably one with a background in mineral processing 

similar to yours, to meet with you and to give you a tour of our facilities. 

I hope your visit will lead to future collaboration between our Universities. I also wish you safe 

travels, and I hope you enjoy your visit to the United Sates. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Thomas Novak, Ph.D., P.E. 

Chair, Department of Mining Engineering 

Professor and Holder of the Alliance Coal Academic Chair 

University of Kentucky 

United States 
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